
God be praised!  A�er 2 other flights being cancelled, we were finally able to 

leave Honduras and return to the homeland for our oldest son’s wedding.  Only 

a handful of people would understand just what a miracle God did for us.   

The wedding went great and we are so pleased with our new daughter.  Joseph 

and Abbi will now be raising support to come to Honduras as missionaries.  

Please pray for them.  If you are interested in partnering with them, here is his 

email hodgesinhonduras@gmail.com and their cellphones are  

302-249-6697 / 678- 818-2040 

Services are con4nuing every Sunday and Tuesday at New Life Bap4st Church.  

Some villages will allow us in and others will not.  We are going where we can 

go and doing what we can do, government rules notwithstanding.  

We, of course, are stranded here in the States un4l flights are allowed back in.  

Our great comfort is that we have in place in Honduras a staff of Hondurans 

and Americans that I think is unparalleled anywhere in Central America.  God 

has truly blessed the church with dedicated leaders, both men and women, 

who are carrying on the work.   

We are striving to represent your church and the Lord well during these trying 

4mes.   
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